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Robodebt

The Australian Public Service Commissioner Dr Gordon
de Brouwer and Department of the Prime Minister and
Cabinet Secretary Professor Glyn Davis have published a
message for all APS staff about the outcome of the
Robodebt Royal Commission. It's a must-read message

available on The Feed.






